
COVID-19 Pandemic Response 

At Palm Beach Dentistry, your health is our TOP priority!  Due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic, our office is increasing our infection control protocol 
necessary for treating our patients safely to prevent any transmission of 
illnesses. 


Per the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and American 
Dental Association’s (ADA) recommendations and guidelines: 

• We have increased the level of personal protective 

equipment (PPE) and supplies used for each patient (i.e. 
N95 mask, face shields, gowns, head and foot covers)


• Allowing longer times for the disinfection process 
between patients. 


• Limiting the amount of patients in the office at one time. 


• Utilization of more instrumentation in our office to 
decrease aerosols generated by dental procedures (i.e. 
Medical Grade True HEPA air purifiers in each room, as 
well as additional intraoral high vacuum suction devices)

We have put much time and careful consideration to updating our 
protocols to allow us to continue to provide our patients with the VERY 
best dental health care possible! 


